

2024 Learning My ABC's ALBURY, BOURKE, COFFS HARBOUR

October 2023 Newsletter

Greetings to all Rallyitives and those who are interested in joining our trusty group.

Firstly, a big thank you to Terry and Sharron Stewart for everything you have achieved over the past 22ish years in growing this event from conception, through the winding tracks of time to the wonderful community we are today. I am only just starting to appreciate the level of commitment this must have taken. Terry, in the last newsletter you covered a brief history of the rally and shared some of the emotional connections you have with us all. So let me, on behalf of all your Rallyitives say that you will be missed but hope that you maintain connection with the group even though you won't be rallying.

This Newsletter is the first action I have taken as your new event coordinator, so I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who has offered me help and support. It's only with this ongoing commitment to The Great Escape Oz that we can continue to make a difference in the lives of people living with Cystic Fibrosis.

'Put your hand up if you didn't receive this email'. If you know of someone who didn't get this email and should have, please reply with their details so I can Include them. Likewise, if you don't want to receive further emails reply 'stop'.

There is a new Facebook page to like so you can keep up with the latest news. Press the link and like the page. (1) Facebook

The much-anticipated 2024 Great Escape Oz **Entry Form** is attached with this newsletter, along with the flier that you have already seen. So, get your entries in to secure you're spot. A promotional poster will be available after I have completed the track survey in November, as will the details of overnight stops and accommodation availabilities.

I am currently working on updating the website with the 2024 information so you should see that change soon. Terry and the Website Guy's have created a fantastic tool to show us off to the masses and once complete with our recent changes will continue to serve us well.

There has been further interest in joining the rally as it is now open to Motorbike and 4X4 Vehicles. All Bikes and 4x4 vehicles are in a class of their own and following the same course and control points as the original classes. These new classes only 'compete' within their own group and won't be eligible for the overall winner prize.

It's important to note that we are 'under new management'. This means a new bank account to send entry fees to, so look for the new account details on the entry form.

New Rally Bank Account Details

Bank: Beyond Bank Australia
Acc Name: The Great Escape Oz Car Rally

BSB: 325 – 185 Account: 04012739

Reference: (your phone number) + (car number).

If the deposit has instructions or needs explanation send an email so I can keep track of your payments.

There are many more details that I am sure you want to know but they will come in future newsletters.

See you down the roads less travelled.

Regards,

Mal Boardman.

M. 0428 866 091

E. malcolm.boardman@hotmail.comW. www.thegreatescapeoz.com.au

F. <u>(1) Facebook</u>



